
 
 

DATE: December 9, 2021 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Aaron Peskin, Chair, Rules Committee 
 

RE: Rules Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Rules Committee, I have deemed the 
following matter is of an urgent nature and request it be considered by the full Board on 
Tuesday, December 14, 2021, as a Committee Report:  
 
 210419 [Appointment, Police Commission] 

 
Hearing to consider appointing one member, term ending April 30, 
2025, to the Police Commission. 

 
This matter will be heard in the Rules Committee at a Regular Meeting on Monday, 
December 13, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  
 
/s/ Aaron Peskin 


